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Attention 5th grade parents 
 
We will once again have baby 
pictures in the yearbook for the 
5th graders.  Please email a 
picture of your 5th grader as a 
baby or young child to 
lphillips@chicousd.org.  The  
deadline to get these photos is 
Jan 22nd.   
 

January Value: Responsibility 
 

Showing you can be trusted with what is expected 
of you. 
 
How YOU can show RESPONSIBILTIY: 

 Complete your chores at home without 
being reminded. 

 Volunteer to help make dinner 

 Make your bed in the morning. 

 Push in your chair at your desk at school. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Parkview Elementary is having a fun 
  family movie night / fundraiser at the 
  Meriam Park Drive In on Friday, 
  January 22nd, to watch the kids 
  movie “Ratatouille.”  Located off of  

20th Street, the movie starts at 6:30pm, with doors 
opening at 5:15pm.  A portion of every ticket will 
go back to our school as well as 25% of 
concession sales!  They sell the usual popcorn 
and candy as well as hot dogs and nachos, and 
even beverages for adults.  So, let’s support the 
MP Drive In, and in turn, they will support us! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

We are excited to plan for our 2020-

2021 Parkview yearbooks. They 

will be going on sale next month, 

watch the Spotlight for more 

information.  In the meantime, we 

are in need of photo contributions, 

especially from the online only 

students: Spirit days, online 

learning, science activities and 

principal challenges are just a few 

of the things we would like pictures 

of.  Please email photos to 

lphillips@chicousd.org.  We will 

use as many as we can.  Thank you! 
 

 

Form 10s 
 

The 2021-22 Form 10s will be available on-line 
beginning December 7th and are due by January 
22nd to be in the lottery. 
 

No School:  Monday, January 18th 
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day observed 

Books and Bundts 
Record your student’s time spent reading on the attached monthly  

tracker.  Once they reach 400 minutes, take the completed form to  

Nothing Bundt Cakes in Chico, and your student will receive a free bundtlet! 
 

 

http://parkview.chicousd.org/
mailto:lphillips@chicousd.org
mailto:lphillips@chicousd.org

